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THE VOTES ARE IN: 
CLASS OF 2024 
The votes are in regarding a choice of 
hoodie/ t-shirt or both for our Class of 
2024. 412 votes were received in total, and 
overwhelmingly you opted for a Class of 2024 
hoodie - see the graphic below! 

We will now be working with our suppliers to 
secure the best possible price for you, and we 
will release further information and a link to 
purchase (directly from our suppliers) on our 
return from the Easter break. 

..................................................................

Making a submission to 
your eYearbook 
 
As outlined previously, we’ll also be producing 
a special eYearbook for our Class of 2024. 
This will contain messages from your 
teachers, fellow students and photos from 
your time at HNC. We’re asking all of our 
Year 13 students to share their memories and 
photos by emailing news@huddnewcoll.ac.uk. 
Please ensure any messages are appropriate 
for general publication, and by submitting a 
photo we presume you have the consent of all 
featured. 

Play your part in solving 
the problem with plastic 
Next week is the national Big Plastic 
Count. During this week thousands of 
schools, households and organisations up 
and down the UK will be coming together 
to count their plastic waste and discuss 
the part they can play in solving the 
problem with plastic.

HNC is working to become a greener 
College, and is encouraging everyone to 
get involved, by keeping a tally of your 
plastic waste. The results of this will be 
shared with the Big Plastic Count, who 
will then work out how much plastic 
waste is leaving UK households, the 
type of plastic being thrown away and 
help them identify what really happens 
to different types of packaging after it’s 
disposed of.

As a College we will also be calculating 
our plastic waste footprint. On Tuesday 
(12 March) you can join us in the Junction 
to talk about all things plastic. Here you 
can also find out more about the College’s 
student Green Group, who are leading the 
way in helping us to become a greener 
HNC! 

We have created an editable PDF that 
you can use to complete your tally. These 
can be returned via email to c.coupland@
huddnewcoll.ac.uk or dropped off at 
Reception. Find out more and access 
the tally sheet here: https://tinyurl.com/
nafsmu9a

CYBER SAVVY TOP TIP 

GDPR is a law that affects us all, 
and even more so when you enter 
the workplace where you are likely 
to be working with personal 
details and sensitive data. It 
is therefore a good idea to 
develop good habits now - we 
encourage students to consider 
the personal data being shared, 
and think before you send files which 
might contain personal details or other 
sensitive information. Make sure you 
ask yourself if it is something that 
should be shared, and make sure if it is, 
you ensure any sharing is undertaken 
securely e.g. by using a password. 
 
........................................................................

Are you observing 
Ramadan?
While you are likely to have your own 
system in place for your prayer times, 
you may wish to take a look at this 
free app that has been shared with us 
by a member of staff which provides a 
summary of times. Please remember 
that the FACC is open 
Monday-Thursday: 12:00-16:30
Friday: 12:00-15:45 

Please do not request to leave lessons 
early as teachers have been asked 
to ensure all students can access all 
teaching and learning activities.  

Don’t forget that that today we 
have our second event for NCW! 
Join us in the Junction 10am - 

1.15pm   


